

6th October 2023 Autumn Term Week 5

Our adventures at Steeton Primary School this week ...

- · A very wet week but that never stops us from adventuring. Seedlings and Saplings are settled into school life and we are enjoying seeing new personalities shine.
- · Lola's mum visited us this week. She works in the world of engineering and she spent time with KSI exploring and explaining. "I'm going to build houses when I'm bigger," was one quote, which shows the impact when children are immersed in something they would otherwise know very little about. We are always grateful to welcome parents into school to talk about their jobs and ignite aspiration in our children - do get in touch if you would like to support us with this.
- · Our homework journals have been a hit with children. It has been wonderful to see all the work being put in at home and all presented so beautifully. Just a reminder that book bags are available from the office for £8...we have had a couple of soggy books this week which ruins the hard work.
- · Year 5 and 6 were disappointed on Thursday when we had to make a last minute decision to cancel their trip to York Chocolate Story museum. Staff made the day as fun as possible with a movie and a picnic in the hall instead. We are looking to re-schedule the trip at some point in the year.
- · Apologies if there was confusion with holiday dates from an error on the newsletter Mrs Kennedy Pinged out the correct dates and they are now correct.

· Requests in this newsletter seem to have little impact but please can I ask that you do not park on the

